
December 31, 2020 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Brothers & Sisters, 
 
 
For those members who have requested but have 
not received the $500 pay advance, please forward 
the email you originally sent to 
ExtraPayAdvance@coastmountainbus.com to my 
email address at: 
 
 

President@unifor111.com 
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

            
Balbir Mann      
Unifor111 President  
Cell: 604.374.5900      
President@Unifor111.com                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
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